13 October 1958

Dear ienmbers

There will be a meeting of your Bt'Nai Abraham Congregation, Sunday,
October 19, at 10: a. m. in the Social Hall, A light breakfast of
Bacel and Coffee will be served on the House.

At & recent meeting, your Board of Directors decided to recommend to
the Congregation that we change from the Silverman Prayer Book to the
Hebrew Unlon Prayer Book for our Friday Night Services. This move
has been prompted by the numerous comments from the members of our
Congregation, that our TFriday night service is too traditional.

The Board of Directors feel that if this change will appreciably
increase the attendance at that service, it will be well worthwhile,
and to the best interests of a1l concerned. Further, the Board does
not feel that this change will discourage the atlendance of that
relatively small group vho presently are regular attenders.

Please malle a special effort to attend, to discuss this matter, as
well as any other Synagogue business you may have in mind.

See you Sunday, October 19th.

Yours truly,

Earl D. Israel, President.




